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September 14, 2018

Dear Friends,

It is with great pleasure that we anticipate hosting the upcoming meeting of the Preshytery of
Yellowstone on November 2-3, 2018. All of us at First Presbyterian Church look forward to welcoming
you to our church and community. We will endeavor to provide a comfortable venue for this important
meeting.

A block of rooms under the name “Yellowstone Presbytery” has been reserved at the Comfort Inn, 1370
N. 7™ Ave., for the nights of November 1 and 2 at the rate of $79 + tax. Please call the hotel at 406-587-
2322 before October 15 to reserve a room. Be advised that there is an MSU Bobcats home football
game on November 3 which means hotel rooms will be hard to obtain. So, call today to make your
reservation. If you would prefer to stay in the home of a church member please call the church office at
406-586-9194.

We are happy to arrange child care. Please let us know your need for this by Monday, October 15 by
contacting the church office or emailing jody@fpcbozeman.org.

First Presbyterian Church is located on the southeast corner of South Willson Avenue and West Babcock
Street, one block south of Main Street. Coming from either the east or west, proceed toward the center
of town on Main Street and turn south on Willson Avenue. You will see the church on your left. The
only parking available on weekdays is on the street, and most of that is marked as 2-hour only parking.
Arrangements have been made with the city parking officer to allow day-long parking if you display a
parking placard, available at the church registration desk, on the curbside of your car’s dashboard.

Friday evening, we will be serving dinner in the church fellowship hall. Tickets will be on sale at the
registration table for $8 per person.

If you have any questions about these or other arrangements prior to the meeting please don’t hesitate
to contact either of us.

Again, we eagerly anticipate your presence with us.

In Christ,

Dan P. Krebill, Co-Pastor ody McDevitt, Co-Pastor
dan@fpcbozeman.org jody@fpchozeman.org



